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Dear Senate Committee on Natural Resources, 

 

I am writing you today to urge you to support the passage of SB 530.  The Inflation 

Reduction Act can provide our state with important dollars to make real positive 

changes to try to reduce the effects of climate change.  SB 530 makes use of these 

dollars and paves the way for our state to sequester carbon by sustainably managing 

our forests.   We are poised to take advantage of federal dollars if this bill is passed.  

The time is now to do what we have to do to save our state from the worst of the 

effects of climate change. This bill will make it possible to make a huge positive 

impact on our state's environment. 

 

Please work to pass SB 530 so that our state can take advantage of the federal 

money from the IRA and make important changes that will have long-lasting positive 

effects on our environment and our people. 

 

Thank you very much for your consideration. 


